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BRCC Sink Chiller Replacement Addendum #2 

 

Question: I just got the submittal from Carrier and wanted to ask for all contractors. This is in the remote 
cooler instructions. If the cooler is installed per the highlighted, it will need to rotate 180* from original 
meaning all the refrigerant pipes would connect at the back wall of the room instead of the front and all 
the water would come in on the right side instead of the left. A substantial modification from the 
original installation.  Please advise. 

 

Answer from Mark Varadi (Carrier Engineer): In order to get the recommended tube pull clearance on 
the evaporator (cooler), the new Carrier one will need to be installed 180 rotated from what is shown 
currently today. 

The refrigerant piping connections will be against the back wall.  The cooler water connections will be 
facing the right wall, and not the left wall as installed today.  There will be some water piping 
modifications needed inside the room. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


